Dear Parent/Guardian

During our Parent/Teacher Interviews next week (Tuesday 1 April) we will be running 2 parent workshops.  They will be on Anti Bullying and Explore Information Literacy Approach.
The Anti Bullying workshop will look at the ERC Anti-Bullying policy and school procedures.  In addition to this, we will share work we are doing within the school to educate children in anti-bullying.

The Explore workshop is aimed at giving you ideas and information to help you support your child when they are doing homework.  This approach looks specifically at research skills and will be of particular value when your child is completing a class research project.  Explore is currently used in Woodfarm High School and this session, all cluster schools have trialled using it in the Primary School.

Each session will be run twice and will last between 20 and 30 minutes.  Everyone is most welcome to attend.

If you are planning to attend one or more of the workshops, please complete the tear-off slip below.

I look forward to seeing you at the workshops.
Yours sincerely

Siobhan McColgan

…………………………………………………………………………………………

Please tick which workshop (s) you are able to attend


Anti-Bullying 3.30pm – 4.00pm                      Anti-Bullying 7.00pm – 7.30pm


Explore   4.30pm – 5.00pm                               Explore   7.45pm – 8.15pm   

Parent Name ……………………………………………………………….

Child ……………………………………………….       Class …………………..

